NEENAH JOINT SCHOOL DISTRICT
Board of Education

October 18, 2011

The special meeting of the Board of Education was held in the Board room of the Administration
Building on Tuesday, October 18, 2011.

President Scott Thompson called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m. and ascertained that the
meeting had been properly noticed on the District’s web site and at each of the school buildings.
Board members Betsy Ellenberger, Christine Grunwald, Peter Kaul, Christopher Kunz, Kirk
Leeser, John Lehman, Larry Lewis, Jeff Spoehr, and Scott Thompson were in attendance along
with District Administrator Mary Pfeiffer.

Dr. Pfeiffer led a discussion of her goals and evaluation form for the 2011-12 school year.

Motion to adjourn the special meeting was made by Betsy Ellenberger, seconded by John
Lehman, and carried by unanimous vote. The meeting adjourned at 6:23 p.m.

Jeff Spoehr, Board Clerk.

Board minutes are available on the district’s web site: www.neenah.k12.wi.us



